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AARP Statement on House Passed Budget Agreement

AARP Executive Vice President Nancy LeaMond offered the following
statement in reaction to the budget agreement passed yesterday evening
by the U.S. House of Representatives:

WASHINGTON – AARP Executive Vice President Nancy LeaMond offered the following statement in reaction to
the budget agreement passed yesterday evening by the U.S. House of Representatives:

“We’re pleased this bipartisan agreement takes an important step forward in reducing the deficit and providing
sequester relief without cutting the vital, lifeline benefits of Social Security, Medicare, and Medicaid.  

Our members and older Americans care about both our national deficit and getting our economy back on track,
as well as protecting the economic security of current and future seniors .  AARP hopes this agreement allows us
to move toward the separate conversation we’ve been urging on the larger questions of retirement security and
the long term solvency and adequacy of Social Security, as well as improving health care delivery and reducing
costs in our health care system, including Medicare.

“AARP is also pleased a short-term agreement has been reached to help ensure Medicare patients can continue
to see their doctors by delaying an automatic and drastic pay cut for Medicare doctors. We hope this short term
patch will give Congress time to continue their work on a long-term solution that protects beneficiaries,
improves Medicare payments for physicians' services, and promotes quality measures and evidence-based care.

“However, we are mindful that the expiration of unemployment insurance benefits, the reduction of veterans’
cost of living adjustments (COLAs), and other retirement provisions could negatively impact the financial
security of many Americans, including those who have admirably served our nation.”

AARP is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization, with a membership of more than 37 million, that helps people
turn their goals and dreams into real possibilities, strengthens communities and fights for the issues that matter
most to families such as healthcare, employment and income security, retirement planning, affordable utilities
and protection from financial abuse. We advocate for individuals in the marketplace by selecting products and
services of high quality and value to carry the AARP name as well as help our members obtain discounts on a
wide range of products, travel, and services.  A trusted source for lifestyle tips, news and educational
information, AARP produces AARP The Magazine, the world's largest circulation magazine; AARP Bulletin;
www.aarp.org; AARP TV & Radio; AARP Books; and AARP en Español, a Spanish-language website addressing
the interests and needs of Hispanics. AARP does not endorse candidates for public office or make contributions
to political campaigns or candidates.  The AARP Foundation is an affiliated charity that provides security,
protection, and empowerment to older persons in need with support from thousands of volunteers, donors, and
sponsors. AARP has staffed offices in all 50 states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin
Islands. Learn more atwww.aarp.org.​
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